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The National ROWMG working group met in Birmingham on 24 October.
The Working Group received a presentation from Highways England on designated funding for their four funds: Innovation, Environment, Air Quality and Cycling, Safety & Integration. Applications for funding can be made for projects associated with the Strategic Road Network and members of the group were encouraged to consider developing applications for the funding.
The Working Group received a presentation by GeoPlace on development of a digital web mapping service for the public to view the location of recorded highways in England.
Following a discussion on DEFRA’s 25YEP measuring progress consultation, it was agreed to provide a response so far as it relates to PROW.
Following a discussion on the Law Commission’s consultation on autonomous vehicles, it was agreed to provide a response so far as it relates to PROW.
Dates of future meetings: 9 May 2019, 5 September 2019
Paul Newark
Chair
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